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MEMORANDUM

TO:

RICH COUNTY PLANNING & ZONING COMMISSION


Linda Willis, Vice-Chairman, Rich County Planning & Zoning Commission



Norman A. Weston, Rich County Planning & Zoning Commission



Dan Peart, Rich County Planning & Zoning Commission


Tracy Hatch, Rich County Planning & Zoning Commission


Brian House, Rich County Planning & Zoning Commission


Steve Kennedy, Rich County Planning & Zoning Commission


Mitch Poulsen, Rich County Planning & Zoning Administrator 


Becky Peart, Rich County Clerk



Gary Heward, Rich County Attorney


George Peart, Rich County Building Inspector



Tyler Stuart, County Engineer
FROM: 
Kathy Hislop, Chairman
DATE:   
July 18, 2016
RE:      

Rich County Planning & Zoning Commission Meeting 
The next regular meeting of the Rich County Planning & Zoning Commission is scheduled for Thursday, July 28, 2016 at 7:00 pm. 

Location: The board will meet at Dee’s Service Station in Laketown Utah, at 7:00 p.m. and then travel to the site of the Eric Motzkus application; 2120 Black Bear Road, Laketown, Utah 

The hearing for the Travis Hobbs Gravel pit will follow at the same location.


Public Hearings:  Eric Motzkus/ CUP






  Travis Hobbs/ CUP

Agenda
1. Approval of Agenda
2. Eric Motzkus/ CUP for a garage addition
3. Travis Hobbs/CUP or a gravel pit
4. New Business / Other Business
5. Approval of Minutes 
6. Adjournment 
If you need an accommodation under the Americans with Disabilities Act, contact the Bear Lake Regional Commission at 435-946-2198.


